From:

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Reject the proposal

Date: 14 December 2021 22:02:39
Dear Kwasi Kwarteng MP

As you have once again delayed making a decision on this matter we would like to again
voice our opposition to the application.

If you allow permission to be granted for this application:

This project will harm the city of Portsmouth and the surrounding areas.

This project will harm the security of the UK.

This project will cause great harm to the environment as a whole and vulnerable

ecosystems in the local area.
This project will utterly destroy any credibility you may hope to hold on to.
This project will lead to legal action against all those who have allowed it to progress.

Tell your wealthy benefactors that the country you were elected to represent is not for sale.

Yours sincerely

Alex Willmott & Fleur Antoine-Willmott





